City of
Placerville City Council Public Comment <pv.citycouncil@cityofplacerville.org>

No to tobacco ordinance - vape ban

Sandra Hall <hallsandra27@yahoo.com> Sun, Dec 8, 2024 at 11:07 PM
To: "pv.citycouncil@cityofplacerville.org" <pv.citycouncil@cityofplacerville.org>

| Sandra urge the city council to vote no on this ordinance because it will only harm the residents of the
city. Many of us have quit cigarettes using vape products but this will remove all vape products from stores
and leave people with only cigarettes which are definitely more harmful then e cigarettes. Please do your
research before voting on such crucial matters.



